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Effective July 1, 2014, all school-age children will require proof of immunization against meningitis and 
pertussis (whooping cough).  Also, all children born in 2010 or later will require proof of immunization or 
evidence of immunity against chickenpox to attend school.  This is in addition to existing requirements for 
proof of immunization against diphtheria, tetanus, polio, measles, mumps and rubella.  

What’s new? 

Meningococcal disease (Meningitis) 

 A Meningococcal (C) shot is required for children under 12 years of age who were born on or after 
September 1, 2004; routinely given to infants at 12 months. 

 A Meningococcal (ACYW135) shot is required for children 12 years of age and older who were born on 
or after January 1, 1997; routinely offered to grade 7 students. If your child did not receive this shot, 
please contact the Health Unit. 

Pertussis (Whooping Cough) 

 Pertussis protection is routinely given in the infant and pre-school booster shots. It is also in the 
teenage booster shot (usually given at 14 to 16 years of age). 

 If your child is up to date with these shots, please ensure it has been reported to your health unit. 

Varicella (Chickenpox) 

 Varicella vaccine is routinely given at 15 months of age and again in the 4-6 year booster shot. Some 
children have only received 1 varicella shot in their childhood immunization schedule. 

 If your child was born on January 1, 2010 or later he/she will need the second booster shot at 4-6 
years of age; OR 

 If your child has had chickenpox, your health care provider must complete a medical exemption form 
stating your child has had the disease and does not require further immunization.  

What you need to do? 

Check with your health care provider or call your local public health unit to make sure your child has all of the 
vaccines required to attend school. You need to report all shots that your child has received to the health unit 
to avoid school suspension. 

If you choose not to immunize your child please contact your local health unit.  
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